
I am writing this letter to express my grave concern for Loujain al-Hathloul and Mayssa al-Amoudi who are 
prisoners of conscience, detained solely for peacefully exercising their rights to freedom of expression and 
freedom of movement.

I call on you to release them immediately and undonditionally.

I also urge you to ensure that they are given regular access to their families and lawyers.

Thank you for your prompt attention to the above.

Sincerely yours,


